
Please re-read the lease/rules and regulations for a refresher as some of the rules are being neglected. Also additional thoughts on purchasing items from the public.
There is way too much conversation going on when items are brought into the store for dealers to purchase.   It is VERY UNPROFESSIONAL.   Absolutely no one should be at the front counter looking at items to buy   So…. 2 thoughts. If the front part of the back room was kept clean enough, one person at a time could go back with the person selling the items IF we are not busy.
The second way, and I think it might work best to have anyone wanting to sell antiques to make an appointment with whoever’s turn it is to buy and have them come either at 9 am or 6 pm. You can use the front counter for appointments. 
 It is my understanding some days are not equally sharing potential purchases.  I have said for many years an exact plan (on your day to work) for purchasing from the public needs to be decided between the dealers working and stick to the plan. Please remember your offer needs to be fair (not what you can afford) as it reflects Town Hall.

I am not happy with the electric cords setups. Too many plugs are being used.  This store is very well lit, and it is not only a waste of money to have so many on during the day, for safety reasons we need a new plan.  I have an electrician coming Saturday, and I will be speaking to him regarding safety issues.
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